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Paul Hodson Town Clerk and Chief Executive     Date: 19 June 2024 
 

Dear Councillor, 
An extra ordinary meeting of the Council’s Planning Sub-Committee will be held on Monday 24 June 
2024 at the Council Chamber, Grove House commencing at 6:30 pm. Members of the public and 
press are welcome to attend, either online via MS Teams or in person. Anyone wishing to attend is 
asked to notify their intention to attend by emailing democratic@dunstable.gov.uk by 4 pm Friday 21 
June 2024. 

 

Please scan the below QR code to access the full agenda. 
 
 

 
 

A G E N D A 
 

1. Apologies for Absence 
 

2. Public Question Time 

3. Specific Declarations of Interest 
 

4. To discuss Planning Application - CB/23/03863/REG3 Site of former Dunstable Library, 
Vernon Place, Dunstable 

 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Paul Hodson 
Town Clerk and Chief Executive 

To:  All Members of Plans Sub-Committee; Councillors Louise O’Riordan (Town Mayor), Sally Kimondo (Deputy Town 
Mayor), Wendy Bater, Nicholas Kotarski, Richard Attwell, Peter Hollick, Gregory Alderman, and other Members of the 
Council for information. If unable to attend, Members are reminded to appoint a substitute from any other Member 
of the Council). All Members of the Council are welcome to attend and speak but not vote at meetings of this Sub-
Committee. 
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